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March 16, 2018 
 
 
VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER  
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 

QRAM – EB-2018-0090 – Reply Comments 
 
On March 9, 2018, Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. filed an application with the 
Ontario Energy Board for an order approving or fixing interim rates for the sale, 
distribution, storage, and transmission of gas effective April 1, 2018.  
 
The Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters (“CME”) and the Industrial Gas Users 
Association (“IGUA”) have filed letters with the Board having no objection to 
approval of Enbridge’s application. 
 
Enbridge respectfully requests the Board to approve the Company’s QRAM 
application as filed.  
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 

Yours truly, 
 
 
[original signed] 
 
 
Lorraine Chiasson 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 
 


